
 

  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

AIRPORT PUBLIC PARKING SHUTTLE BUS SERVICE PROVIDER 
 

AT 
 

RHODE ISLAND T. F. GREEN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 

CONTRACT NO. 33625 
 
The Rhode Island Airport Corporation (RIAC) is requesting proposals for shuttle bus operations at 
the Rhode Island T. F. Green International Airport. The selected Contractor will be required to 
operate airport public parking shuttle bus services for patrons of Rhode Island T. F. Green 
International Airport located in Warwick, Rhode Island. This service will include daily shuttle bus 
services between the Airport terminal and Parking Lot E. 
 
The Service Provider will be responsible for all costs associated with the shuttle service including 
vehicles, drivers, operations and maintenance, training, business licenses, and all other costs for 
providing the service.  RIAC will assume no responsibility for expenses related to running the 
services other than the costs proposed in the RFP. 
 
RIAC will conduct a mandatory pre-proposal meeting and site tour on February 22, 2023 and 
March 1, 2023 at 11:00AM in the Mary Brennan Board Room, Rhode Island T. F. Green 
International Airport Terminal Building located at 2000 Post Road, Second Level, Warwick, Rhode 
Island.  Firms interested in submitting proposals are required to have an authorized 
representative(s) at this meeting.  PLEASE NOTE THAT PROPOSALS MAY ONLY BE SUBMITTED BY 
PROPOSERS WHO ATTEND ONE OF THE TWO MANDATORY PRE-PROPOSAL MEETINGS.   
 
This RFP in its entirety may be downloaded from the RIAC website at: 
www.flyri.com/riac/procurement  
 

http://www.flyri.com/riac/procurement

